
 
 

 

 

 

GRIFFITH YOUTH BASEBALL 

Meeting Minutes 

October 28, 2020 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

Brook Lowe 

Erinn Hecht 

Gina Smith 

Omar Gonzalez 

Kyle Hecht 

Kayla Lowe 

Danielle Kenney 

Joshua Kerr 

Brittany Wolak 

 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30pm at Set ‘Em Up by Brook Lowe.  

 

TREASURERS REPORT: 

GYB currently has $20,993.24 in the bank.  

 

DIVISION MANAGER REPORTS: 

No report 

 

COMMUNICATIONS REPORT: 

No report 

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

None currently 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1. The Treasurer will look into getting a previously used register to replace the broken major concession 

stand. 

2. Sponsors that purchased a banner sponsorship for the 2020 season will receive a $100 discount for the 

2021 season sponsorship due to Covid-19 situation not allowing much visibility/advertising.  

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

1. All board members will review GYB bylaws and bring suggested changes to next meeting. Any 

suggested changes will be voted on during December meeting. 

2. Discuss open board positions and roles of all existing and open positions. Any new members will be 

voted in by current board. 

3. Fundraising: discuss initial ideas for the upcoming season (Lady Gourmet, Parent’s Night Out, etc.) 

4. Sponsors: APF will be contacted by Brook to determine possible sponsorship for the 2021 season. 

 



 
 

5. Registration dates will be determined at next meeting. Fees will stay the same. Families with T-Ball 

players will be required to sign up in person; all others can sign up in person or online. New 

registration will be created to streamline information in a better format. 

6. Will price golf carts and other needed equipment. 

7. Will contact the Park board for access to shed or other areas for equipment storage. Any remaining 

equipment will be picked up from fields. All locks will be changed. 

8. Uniforms will be the same as 2020 season. 

9. Babe Ruth field was found to have kids climbing in through a window. The alarm system was ripped 

off of a wall, things were knocked over, and water bottles were taken. A police report was filed. 

10. Omar Gonzalez was appointment as Vice President. 

11. Travel teams with players in GYB age groups cannot use our fields. 

12. Dates for the 2021 season will be set at the December meeting. 

13. Will push for a 16-18 year old age group in our Babe Ruth division. 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  

Meeting was adjourned at 7:20pm. Next meeting TBD. 

 

 

 

 


